
Travel Advisory Update 

As part of its efforts against COVID-19, the Government of Jamaica has implemented, with 

effect 14
th

 March, the following procedures for travellers who have visited the United Kingdom 

(UK) of Great Britain & Northern Ireland within 14 days of arrival in Jamaica. The 

announcement was made at a Press Briefing on Friday, 13
th

 March. Jamaican citizens, spouses 

and persons with permanent residency who have travelled to the UK and the other restricted 

countries and territories 14 days before will still be landed, but quarantined based on Ministry of 

Health & Wellness’ assessment. 

The official list of countries for which Jamaica has, to date, imposed travel restrictions, are, 

therefore as follows: 

 


